
 

 

 
 

April 16th, 2022 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

I would like to take the opportunity to wish you and your loved ones a very blessed Easter.  May this 

time bring blessings of hope, peace, good health, and happiness to you and your family.   

 

A friendly reminder that our Spirit Wear Fundraiser ends on Monday, April 18th, 2022.  Please take 

the opportunity to visit our Holy Spirit Virtual Store to order. 

 

Please see the information below for more details on our upcoming week at Holy Spirit CES. 

 
Easter Prayer 
 

Joyous Time of Year 

May the glory 
and the promise 

of this joyous time of year 
bring peace 

and happiness to you 
and those you hold most dear. 

 
And may Christ, 

Our Risen Saviour,  
always be there by your side 

to bless you 
most abundantly 

and be your loving guide. 

- Author Unknown 

https://www.xavier.edu/jesuitresource/online-resources/prayer-index/easter-prayers 
 
Earth Day 

This Friday, April 22nd, our students and staff are invited to wear green and/or blue in celebration of 

Earth Day. 

 

Popcorn & Ice Dawg Days 

During May and June, Holy Spirit will be selling popcorn and ice dawgs on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays.  More information on how to order will be going home with students this week.  All 

proceeds from this initiative will go towards our Grade 8 graduation celebration as well as 

technology for our school. 

 

https://stores.inksoft.com/holy_spirit/shop/home


 

 

Summer Hot Lunch Session 

A reminder that ordering for our summer hot lunch session will close on Friday, April 22nd, 2022.  

 

Moving?  Update Your Address Information 
Are you moving out of our school area? Please ensure that you notify our school office of your 
move. You can call our main office or email the school at hst@ycdsb.ca to notify us of your move 
and updated address information. 
 
Covid-19 Screening 
Students and staff are required to perform daily COVID-19 screening before arriving at school using 
the Provincial Screening Tool.  Staff and students experiencing symptoms consistent with COVID-
19 must not attend school and should follow the guidance provided in the screening tool. 
 
Twitter & School Website 
For information, including the parent weekly updates, please visit our website at this link: Holy Spirit 
School Website.  You can also follow us on Twitter:  @HST_YCDSB 
 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Monday, April 18th Easter Monday (No School) 
 

Wednesday, April 20th  Pizza Hot Lunch 
 

Friday, April 22nd Earth Day:  Wear Blue and/or Green 
Angel Delight Hot Lunch 
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